
From: brenda fuhrman  
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 10:59 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: request delegation status at a meeting of the Community and Protective Services Committee.  
 
Hello 
My name is Brenda Fuhrman and I live at 37 Terrace St. London , ON. 
I am writing to you to request delegation status at a meeting of the  Community and Protective Services 
Committee. 
 
The specifics of why I want to address this committee are my concerns about the E-bikes in our city. I 
have read the bi-law addressing e-bike operation and it  that is clear and thorough. My main concern is -
how has this bi-law been to communicated to the public and how is it being enforced. 
 
My concerns stem from the fact that the e-bike operators continue to use the bike paths and ride on the 
side walks. When I have stopped some e-bike riders on the bike path  they argue that they are "allowed 
by law" to ride on the path. The dangers 
 of e-bikes on the bike path and the sidewalks are self-evident. I have proposals for remedies but I need 
to address the committee to make this concern clear . My hope is wide communication of the bi-law and 
some sort of enforcement will help to avoid accidents and law suits for the city of London. 
 
Thanks you 
Yours sincerely  
 
Brenda Fuhrman 


